
 

 

 

        

                     

               

                

   

          

  

 

Financial Management Services Agency (FMSA) Mandatory HHSC Training


HHSC is hosting an online training for FMSAs on Thursday, May 3, 2018 from 2 p.m. – 4 p.m., CDT. This 

training is mandatory for FMSAs currently contracted with HHSC; however, HHSC will not require FMSAs 

exclusively contracted with MCOs to attend. The training will focus on HHSC FMSA monitoring and HHSC 

contract administration. 

FMSAs can register for the training using the following link: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5025393051375409921
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